
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: scott_jaillette@lgraham.senate.govscott_jaillette@lgraham.senate.gov

Date: 10/5/2015 10:05:04 AM
Subject: Price Gouging

Swati/Holly,
 

Scott Jaillette in Sen. Graham's office (copied here) sent me a note re: price gouging issues on 
Rosewood. Because price gouging was just mentioned on the conference call, I wanted to direct him 
to y'all for the appropriate information.
 

Scott - Swati is the Governor's CoS and Holly is her Chief Legal Counsel.
 

Let me know if I can help.
 

DMG
 

Sent from my iPhone
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